
 

 

February 24, 2011 
 
 
 
 

The Honorable Joe McLeland, Chairperson 
House Committee on General Government Budget 
Statehouse, Room 458-W 
Topeka, Kansas  66612 
 
Dear Representative McLeland: 
 
 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2214 by House Committee on Health and Human 

Services 
 
 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2214 is 
respectfully submitted to your committee. 
 
 HB 2214 would prohibit any state agency from spending money from the State General 
Fund or from any special revenue fund for human somatic cell nuclear transfer, commonly 
known as human cloning.  The bill would also prohibit destructive research with respect to 
human embryonic stem cells. 
 
 The passage of HB 2214 would have no fiscal effect on any state agencies. 
 
 
 
 Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA 
 Director of the Budget 
 
 
 
 
 
 
cc: Diane Duffy, Board of Regents 
 Theresa Gordzica, University of Kansas  


